Press Release

Walkathon on Boston Common Scheduled to Aid the Victims of the Sichuan Earthquake
This Saturday, May 31st, Boston Chinese of all origins will come together to walk three miles around the Common to raise funds for ongoing Sichuan, China, rescue efforts.

BOSTON, Mass. — May 23, 2008 — A fund raising rally and walkathon will be held on May 31st from 10 AM to 2 PM on Boston Common. Mr. Frank Chin, a long time community leader in the Boston Chinese community has invited Mayor Tom Menino to attend.

Organizing this event is the Greater Boston Chinese Cultural Association (GBCCA), supported by all the Chinese Schools and organizations in the greater Boston area.

A spokesperson for the Boston Chinese Sichuan Earthquake Relief Association, Hong Jiang points out that along with the MIT Fundraising Concert took place on May 25th, the Boston Common rally is the next largest organized fundraising event to date. The Earthquake Relief Association further notes that the support of all concerned citizens is encouraged and welcomed.  

GBCCA President, Wanchin Chou, announced that all funds raised will be directly and speedily transferred to the American Red Cross and the Tzu-Chi Foundation specifically for earthquake relief.  He encourages everyone to sign up for the rally either at the GBCCA building in Newton, or in any of the participating Chinese schools. The registration fee is $10 per person and each registered walker will receive a free T-shirt. Less the cost of the T-shirts, all funds will be directly delivered to the two relief organizations.  We urge everyone to register by May 27th in order to help us estimate head counts and T-shirt order. Late registrants will receive T-shirts based on availability.  

The walkathon route will begin at the park gazebo and will circle the Common three times for a total of three miles. All participating Chinese schools will have representatives at the rally, and we will be joined by a Chinese folk music group, a chorus, and many other performers.  

To register, please call the GBCCA office at 617-332-0377, or register in person at GBCCA, 437 Cherry Street, West Newton, MA 02465.  You can also download the registration form from www.gbcca.org. All checks--made out to “GBCCA/Earthquake Relief Fund” and specifying either “Tzu-Chi Foundation” or “American Red Cross” on the Memo line—should be mailed or hand delivered by June 15.
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